

NEW AL WUROOD INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, JEDDAH

WORKSHEET 1

Class: IV

Feb. 2018

English

Read the passage given below and answer the questions that follow.

A wise counting

Emperor Akbar was in the habit of putting riddles and puzzles to his courtiers. He often asked questions which were strange and witty. It took much wisdom to answer these questions. Once he asked a very strange question. The courtiers were dumb folded by his question. Akbar glanced at his courtiers. As he looked, one by one the heads began to hang low in search of an answer. It was at this moment that Birbal entered the courtyard. Birbal who knew the nature of the emperor quickly grasped the situation and asked, "May I know the question so that I can try for an answer". Akbar said, "How many crows are there in this city?" Without even a moment's thought, Birbal replied "There are fifty thousand five hundred and eighty nine crows, my lord". "How can you be so sure?" asked Akbar. Birbal said, "Make your men count, my lord. If you find more crows, it means some have come to visit their relatives here. If you find less number of crows, it means some have gone to visit their relatives elsewhere". Akbar was pleased very much by Birbal's wit.

- a. What was the habit of Emperor Akbar?
- b. What did Emperor Akbar ask to his courtiers?
- c. How did they respond to his question?
- d. What did Birbal answer?

Writing

- 1. You are going on a short vacation to your home country with your family. Write a letter to your class teacher applying for leave for one week.
- 2. Write a paragraph on 'My Parents are My Inspiration.'

فسرسة الورود الحديدة العالمة حديد أقسم البنين) تحت اشاف مزارة الله بنة والبعاد ترخيص رقم ترخيص رقم المعالمة ال

Page 1 of 2

3. Given below is the beginning of a story. Complete the story using your imagination. Also give a title to your story.

On a rainy morning I was walking alone in my garden enjoying the fun of rain. Suddenly, I noticed a frog

Grammar

- Make new words with opposite meanings by adding prefixes *un*, *dis*, *im*, and *in* to the following words:
 proper, sensitive, lucky, obey, honest, polite, important, happy, perfect, belief, correct, pure, satisfied
- 2. Fill in the blanks with correct helping verbs from brackets.
 - a. I (will/would) buy new clothes if I had money.
 - b. I (will/could) surely complete homework on time.
 - c. I (won't/couldn't) be able to meet you tomorrow.
 - d. We (must/ have to) follow classroom rules.
 - e. I (should/must) go and meet my friend now.
 - f. You (should/must) not drive so fast, or else you might meet with an accident

Literature

Answer the following questions briefly.

- a. Who is the main character in the story Venu's Time Machine?
- b. Who were the two teachers that helped Helen to read and write? What were some of the methods they used to teach?
- c. How can we save the earth by saving tigers?
- d. How is Venu's world different from the present world?



مدرسة الورود الجديدة العالمية بجدة السم البنين أحدة السم البنين أحدة المديدة التعالية بجدة المديدة ال

Add rub not